Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

March 31, 2017

ד' ניסן, פרשת ויקרא, תשע"ז

Getting ready for Pesach!

Matzah platters, charoses making, romaine lettuce checking, reclining workshop, hechsher keilim and, of course, projects!



You're a Poet... And you know it!

Mrs. Polatoff's 4/5 Girls celebrated the completion of their ELA poetry booklets- with a Poetry Publishing Party! Each girl exercised her creative writing skills by writing her own booklet of poetry. Attendees at the party had the opportunity to view/ listen to various types of poems, such as acrostic, diamante, and limerick! Thank you to Mrs. Stoll for her help, and to the parents and students who attended!



...Mrs. Miriam Polatoff's 4/5 Girls for their impressive poetry. ...Rabbi Roness and his 6th grade shiur for collecting enough bottles to finance their tzitzis project.

...Mrs. Devorah Shulman's middle school girls for their delicious breakfast Chumash siyum. They celebrated by thinking of great connections between "Breakfast" and "Korban Pesach".



ondolences to...

...Mrs. Chayala Diskind upon the loss of her grandfather and the Diskind boys upon the loss of their great-grandfather, Rabbi Reuvain Rapoport (Aharon Reuvain Ben Hinda).

ייהמקום ינחם אתכם בתוך שאר אבלי ציון וירושליםיי

From the Principal Mrs. Lea Goldstein

It's Journal/Dinner season! We just kicked off our largest annual scholarship fundraising event this week! You should have received a mailing about the event including an informational letter and ad blank.

Next week, all parents will receive a solicitation packet to help them raise needed funds for the school and meet their Give-or-Get contractual obligations.

We are thrilled to announce that The Dan Family will be honored at this year's Annual Scholarship Dinner! Bruce Dan, along with his parents Merwyn & Dolly Dan, his children Jake & Adina Dan and Ben & Chava Bashary, Abby Dan and Wendy Freida will be recognized for their generosity and involvement. Please save the following dates: Monday, April 24 – Journal Ad Deadline and Sunday evening, May 7 - Annual Scholarship Dinner at Beth Sholom. Please help us make this our most successful scholarship event!

BREAKING NEWS: To help make this scholarship campaign our best ever, our honoree, Mr. Bruce Dan has generously offered to contribute an extra \$1,000 for every donation of \$1,000 or more!

...Our Matzah Factory trip drivers and chaperones: R' Caro, Mrs. Lehrer, Mrs. Lowy, Mrs. Mendez, Mrs. Nussbaum, Mrs. Schon and Mrs. Yaras. Special thanks also to Chabad, and Rabbi Nechemia Vogel, for inviting us to this wonderful, annual educational event! Our students



Tzitzis Making

After completing the studies of the laws of Tzitzis, the 6th grade boys made their own!



Pirkei Avos skit & choir

Mrs. Mammon's 4/5th girls' Pirkei Avos class performed a skit directed by Chayala Hanson and a very impressive choir ensemble today for the kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grades.



Benching Superstars!

Tammy Hauser

Mendel Hein

